
Rules Committee, 

It is time to make sure every vote counts in our national elections. We want our Oregon votes 

to count just as much as votes cast in every other part of the country. To that end, please 

pass the bill to demand that elections are based on the popular vote. 

Deborah Hamilton  

info@simplyspecialcrafts.com  

11215 SW Fairhaven St  

Tigard, Oregon 97223 
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